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Nau Mai Haere Mai Whakatau Mai 
Welcome Everyone.

Please scan/sign in and keep your mask on for the
entire service.
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Our Services next Sunday 13th March
All services require a vaccine pass. 

Christ Church 8.30am (capacity 100 people)
Christ Church 10am (capacity 100 people)

Live Stream www.whanganuianglicans.org.nz/live
St Chad's 9.45am (capacity 55 people)

St Luke's 10am (capacity 35 people)
St Oswald's 10am (capacity 55 people)

St Mary's 11am (capacity 38 people)
St Peter's House Churches 5pm 

(contact Ana Fletcher - 021 0362743)



All Saints Wednesday's at 10am

Craft Group on this
Tuesday 8th March

48 Durie Vale Road from
9.30-1130am.
All welcome 

Craft Group
We now have a great team of
people available to do
groceries/pharmacy shopping for
anyone in mandated or voluntary
isolation. 

If necessary please contact Louise,
Pastoral Care Coordinator on 021-
106-3066 

Essential Shopping: 

Our monthly Prayer & Praise
service is on THIS SUNDAY at 7pm
at Christ Church. Everyone is
welcome to join in with some sung
worship and lots of prayer, inviting
the Holy Spirit to work among us.
There will be no BYO dinner
beforehand.

Prayer & Praise
COVID Case 

& Communication
On Thursday we communicated

that we have a positive COVID
case within our Parish.  If you

are not on our emailing list
please contact the office to be

added.  This will be our main
channel of communication.  If
you do not have email access

please contact the office.
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TODAY 2pm, Christ Church - we will
gather for a Special General Meeting
(SGM) to talk in detail about the
impact of our vision on the resources
of the Parish. Please read the property
portfolio carefully in preparation to
vote on the proposals.  

We will also have an Electoral
General Meeting (EGM), to vote in a
new Vestry.  

SGM & EGM

Soul Lab is a discipleship space where your soul is nourished. Enjoy
workshops on interesting topics in a relaxed atmosphere and a safe

space to ask questions, with hot drinks and snacks provided.  
Our first topic is Lent: what, why and how? 

Starting this Wednesday 9th March in the Christ Church Lower
Lounge @ 7:15pm

Contact Rev. Adrian Tofts if you have any questions on 021 068 0550. 

Soul Lab is back for 2022! 

The Wellington Diocese Lenten Small Group material is now
available.  The theme this year is 'Sentinels: Discerning New Life'.  The

books are available for purchase at the Parish Office $5 per book.  
This will be used as the small group material for the Parish during

Lent this season. 

Lent Small Group Material
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Contact Details
Co-Vicars: 

Revs Billy & Caleb Rowe
243 Wicksteed Street

Tues-Fri 10am-2pm
06 345 7723   PO Box 4050

office@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

Prayer Chain
Would you like us to pray for you?
Call Sue Tarry: 027 667 5707  or
Rosemary Anderson: 06-342 1722

Tues - Fri 10am- 2pm
Office Hours

www.whanganuianglicans.org.nz

If you need someone to chat to,
a meal cooked, some prayer

or any other support
please be in touch with

Louise Rostron (06-344 5955)
who oversees the pastoral team

or see other contacts below:
Bruce Crichton - 022 1526460

(8.30 ChCh)
Bennie Muller - 347 8332

(10am ChCh)
Sue Lacy - 345 2211

(St Chad's)
Lesley Willemsen - 345 5035 

(St Oswald's)
Joy McGregor - 342 7763 

(St John's)
Lee Tucker-Ramage - 343 1303

(All Saints & St Mary's)
Ana Fletcher - 021 0362743

(St Peter's)
Chris Kirby - 022 3680221

(St Luke's)

Pastoral Team
Yr 7's - 8's Small Group 
Friday's 4-6pm
Yr 9's - 10's Small Group 
Friday's 6:30-8:30pm
Yr 11's - 13's Small Group 
Tuesdays 7-9pm
All groups meet at 58 Alma Rd.
For updates check the Youth
Facebook Page or contact Nathan
youth@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

Youth Group

The City Mission is seeking donations
of flour, oil, dishwashing liquid, soap,
toothpaste and margarine

City Mission

Re-Dress would like to thank those
who have supported them through
the past two years.  Autumn is
making its presence felt and so they
need more warm clothing. They are
also looking for volunteers who can
help in the shop for 2.5 hours.  If this is
something you would like to try,
please phone Veronica on 348 7939
or visit 61 Ridgeway Street.  

Re Dress


